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1. The Bowsman Early Learning Centre construction has started.  Please check out the 

short video on our website and Facebook page.   
 
2. The Board is moving toward a greater presence on social media.  Given that a large 

number of our parents are on Facebook, the Division has created its own Facebook 
page.  The Facebook icon is on the bottom of our website page.  The Facebook and 
other social media icons will be moved to a more prominent location on our website in 
the coming days.  The Board is planning a training session for principals, secretaries and 
trustees. 

  
3. The CEO updated the Board on progress made on the Strategic Plan.  The update will be 

posted on our website shortly. 
 
4. The Board was informed that the Division was successful in its application through the 

Skills Strategy Equipment Enhancement Fund.  The Division received about $30,180 to 
upgrade its welding machines. 

 
5. The Board approved the Experiences Canada Exchange Trip for May 27 - June 3, 2019. 
 A group of students will be traveling to Elgin, Ontario.  A group of students from Elgin 

visited Swan River in the Fall. 
 
6. Congratulations to Molly Fothergill and Calli Goethe, both of Heyes School, for winning 

the Swan Valley School Division School Bus Safety Contest. 
 
7. Better Beginnings’ Sessions have started again.  Check our website for times and 

locations. 
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